- Liberty Utilities

Via Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:

DG 20-013; Residential Low Income Assistance Program

Compliance Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Catherine A. McNamara

Rates Analyst Il, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0: 603-216-3537

E: Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com

September 11, 2020

Enclosed for filing please find clean and red-lined tariff pages for Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth
Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities. These pages are filed in compliance with Commission Order
No. 26,397, dated August 27, 2020, in the above referenced proceeding.

Fourth Revised Page iii

Second Revised Page iv

Second Revised Page 41

Fifth Revised Page 48

First Revised Page 49

Sixth Revised Page 54

First Revised Page 55
Twenty-fourth Revised Page 84
Twenty-seventh Revised Page 85
Twenty-fifth Revised Page 86
Third Revised Page 91

Eleventh Revised Page 92
Twelfth Revised Page 93

Third Revised Page 97

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.

Enclosures

Catherine A. McNamara

15 Buttrick Road, Londonderry, NH 03053



